4R-ANM-RICE 02-080

DIVINE WORD MISSIONARIES

DONAMON, ROSCOMMON, IRELAND.

TELEPHONE (0903) 7222

Dear Promoter,

As another year comes to an end, I want to say "thank you" once more for your kindness in helping us with the distribution of THE WORD. I am glad to be able to tell you that your work continues to be very successful - not just by distributing useful reading to people but also by interesting them in our missionary work. During the year, ten of our students were ordained to the priesthood and fourteen newcomers started their first year in September. Many of them say they came to us because of THE WORD and, therefore, because of your work in distributing it.

The price of THE WORD changed last June when it went from 8p to 10p. We sincerely hope it will remain at this price for a good while, and we definitely don't anticipate any change for 1976.

During the Christmas Season we shall offer our Masses for your intentions. I hope and pray that you will have a very happy Christmas and a New Year of many blessings. Thank you very much again.

Yours sincerely and gratefully,

For Lary Finneger SUD.

P.S. I'm enclosing a few Christmas Cards and I hope you'll find them useful.